
Prayer Prayer Prayer

To submit a prayer request, you may check the box on the Welcome 
Card. Please continue to update us by emailing prayer@westover.
org. Requests will remain on this list for two weeks from the last 
update that we receive. For more visit: westover.org/prayer.
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Ed Dunagan recently passed away. His memorial service will be 
held on June 13th at 11 AM. Close family and friends are welcome 
to come in person. Everyone is encouraged to join us on Face-
book Live, through Westover’s Facebook page. We will stream the 
service online. 

Butch & Penny Brooks, brother and sister-in-law to Jerry 
Brooks, just lost their son Greg. He was 58. Please pray for com-
fort for them. 

Please keep Paul Larson in your prayers. His father, Paul Jr., 
recently passed away. Please keep Paul, Nicki, and Paul’s mother, 
Edith, in your prayers. 

Sympathy

Let’s not forget those who can’t come to church as often, due to 
health issues. Please continue to keep them in your prayers: Billie 
Hall, Betty Sanders, Nozik Smith, Nell Proffitt, Mildred Blasdell, and 
Bill & Rosemary Thompson.
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